

FOR OUR 55+ CROWD





Join the WRC staff for an evening of fun, fellowship, great food and BINGO! On November 25, at 5pm the WRC will cook up some delicious soups for dinner. All you need to bring is a finger food dish to share. After dinner, we will play BINGO. Prizes will be given for each game.

Call the Winfield Recreation Commission office, 620-221-

2160, to make your reservations by 5:00pm on Thursday,

November 21st.

25 NOVEMBER 2024

5PM

Baden Square





At the Prairie Rose Opera House

12/15/2024

11:30-4 PM

\$65 PER PERSON

- LEAVE THE WRC AT 11:30AM
- HAVE LUNCH AT THE CHUCK WAGAON
- SHOWS STARTS AT 130PM
- RETURN BACK TO WINFIELD AROUND 4PM

Join us for a fun trip with great food and entertainment. Fee includes transportation, meal, and show.

Registration deadline is Dec. 2nd and max enrollment is 21 people. Call 620-221-2160 or go online at www.winfieldrecreation.com. We accept cash, check, Visa, Mastercard, and American Express.

NOVEMBER 23, 2024

VINTAGE VILLA CHRISTMAS IN THE BARN

4:30 PM - 8:30 PM

Come shop in the barn, November 23rd. They will have a HUGE variety of vendor items, but it will be set up in a boutique-style setting! Everyone's items will be as one! You can do all your Christmas shopping, visit Santa, drink hot cocoa in the 1947 diner, enjoy dinner, or just socialize out in the country!

We will leave the WRC Parking lot at 4:30pm and return around 8:30pm. The fee for the trip will be \$15 per person, this includes transportation and hot chocolate. We will have dinner as well, dinner and shopping will be on your own dime.

Registration deadline is Nov. 12th max enrollment is 21 people.

You can pay by cash, check, Visa, Mastercard, or American express. Call 620-221-2160 to register.

Ready to have some fun!

SENIOR PITCH PARTY

MAKE SURE LADY LUCK IS ON YOUR SIDE AND GET READY FOR A BLAST!

Oct. Dates: 7th, 16th, 21st, 30th Nov. Dates: 4th, 13th, 18th, 27th Dec. Dates: 2nd, 11th, 16th @ the Senior Center 1:30pm



We regret to inform you that, due to unforeseen circumstances regarding access to the kitchen facilities at Baden Square, we are unable to host this year's Winterfest lunch for seniors. This event has been a cherished tradition since 1996, and we deeply value the connections and memories it has fostered over the years. We appreciate your understanding and invite you to watch for our January newsletter for announcements on future events and opportunities to come together.